
From: LN Planning <LNplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 3:29 PM 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/24/0164 ; Albert Bartlett & Sons (AIRDRIE), Hubberts 
Bridge Road, Kirton, Boston, PE20 1TT 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Team, 
 
We did not recommend Condition 2 on application B/20/0025 and therefore have no comments 
to make on this application. 
 
However, if you believe you do need our advice, please call me on the number below. 
 
Kind regards, 
Danielle Maclean-Spencer 
 
Planning advisor| Environment Agency | Sustainable Places | Lincolnshire and 
Northamptonshire Area 
Direct email: danielle.maclean-spencer@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Direct dial: 07826875888 
 
Working days: Monday to Friday 
(Please note I will be out of the office on Tuesdays) 
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